
 

 

 

 

NSFAS Manual Refund Application is 

currently open for submission. 
 

Please take note of the following stipulations: 

- Payments made during the current academic year 

 are not eligible for manual refunds. Applications for 

 refunds may be submitted in the next academic year. 
 

- Late applications will not be accepted 

 under any circumstances. 
 

- For payments exceeding the registration 

 fee, proof of payment is required. 
 

- In cases where payment was made by a third party, 

please provide the account holder's bank statement, a 

copy of their identification, and a signed letter 

confirming that the refund amount may be  

paid into the student's bank account. 
 

The closing date for applications is 30 September 2025. 
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